Donna Redstone
F Cyndie Martel

rom:
Sent: Thursday, July 10, 2025 9:23 AM
To: Donna Redstone
Cc: Cyndie Martel
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Opposition to the Fire Engine Sale

Please post on the website.
Thanks.

————— Original Message-----

From: Barbara Call <redrunner.26.69@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 10, 2025 8:35 AM

To: CouncilAll <towncouncil@townofrossca.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Opposition to the Fire Engine Sale

Dear Ross Town Council,

I'am writing as a concerned resident to respectfully urge you not to sell the Ross fire engine at the upcoming July 10th
meeting.

fire services.

Selling the fire engine before this process plays out would undermine community trust and preempt the democratic
process. It is entirely reasonable—and responsible—for the Town to retain the fire engine until residents have voted on
the firehouse’s future.

I urge you to delay any decision on the engine's sale until after the results of the ballot initiative are known.

Please listen to the community and give us the opportunity to be heard.

Sent from my iPhone



